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Attendance:  96.7%         Our Target Attendance: 97%
Punctuality:  99.7%       Our Target Punctuality: 99%
Class Punctuality Prize:  Year 3        

Clore Shalom School

Dear Parents

Children who have come to see me with good work this week: 
Sofia, Year 3, Flora, Anabelle, Max, Sophie, Maxi, Albie, Mila, Bailey, Freddie B. And thank you Year 4 for some amazing speeches: Annabelle, Ruby, Jasper
and Spencer – really persuasive ideas and confident presentation! 
 
If you would like to see more about what we have been discussing in assembly, please click here. 

Club Bookings
Club bookings will go live at 8pm (12 for choir only!) this Sunday. Please click here to access the flyers and sign up information for each of the clubs,
these will also be attached to the main email.  If you have any queries regarding bookings please contact the provider directly. 

Drive-Thru and Security volunteers 
We are running low on volunteers for our Drive-Thru and Security rotas. If you have any time to give, please contact the school office and we will pass
your details on to our co-ordinators. Thanks so much.  
 
Mitzvah Day 
Many thanks to all those families who donated so generously to the Camp Simcha toy drive and to the charities chosen by Years 4,5 and 6. 
 
Road Safety 
We were very pleased to welcome Gabby Lawrence from Lynch into assembly last week to talk to the children about road safety. Please could parents
remember the following: 

Children in dark coats are often not seen and parents should consider high vis stickers on bags and coats. 
Older children should not look at phones when they are out or be plugged into headphones or ear buds. 
Electric cars/scooters are often silent and children should use both their eyes and ears when crossing roads. 
Most accidents happen within 500m of a school. In our context, children should stay close to parents when walking to their car and be aware of cars
parking and moving off.   
Parents should not walk children through the school car park when there are cars reversing to come out.  

 
OPAL Zoom 
 A reminder that all parents are invited to a brief evening zoom to receive information about OPAL, our exciting new playground development project.
The meeting will start at 8.00pm promptly on 12th December, and will last approximately 20 minutes. There is no financial ‘ask’, it is purely for parents
information and we would love to see you.  
Joining details: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/5971168680?pwd=kvAqMaNRhZY67j3ogMMDU6GTqosdQQ.1&omn=76255716429 
 
Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
Wednesday 4th December: Parents Evening  
Friday 6th December: Parent Kabbalat Shabbat (not on original dates for diary). Please note this is the last parents’ Kabbalat Shabbat of term.  
Monday 9th December: PTA Chanukah Disco  
Friday 13th December: PTA Chanukah Fair (details to follow) 
Monday 16th December: Chanukah presentation (Reception) 
Tuesday 17th December: Chanukah presentation (Years 1-3) 
Wednesday 18th December: Chanukah presentation (Years 4-6) 
 
Cold weather warning 
As the weather becomes colder, please ensure that all children have suitable coats, hats and gloves in school and that these are named.  
 
500 word story competition 
Congratulations to our story writers who won our competition and thank you to everyone who entered.  
 
Winners: Jake Epstein, Ella Rubin, Anabelle Woolf and Leo Hecht.  
 
CLORE Awards 
As we near the end of term, please encourage your child to complete their term one challenge and bring their books to their teacher to sign.  

 

https://padlet.com/head768/clore-shalom-assemblies-2024-25-ny615jf2rz5hupnv
https://www.cloreshalom.herts.sch.uk/clubs/
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/5971168680?pwd=kvAqMaNRhZY67j3ogMMDU6GTqosdQQ.1&omn=76255716429


Book Reviews

Olivia R (Yr 3) - The Hodgeheg by Dick King-Smith
 Cooper (Yr 6) -Tiny Bit Lucky by Tom Gates

Joshua (Yr 1) - Veg Patch Party by Clare Foges and Al Murphy.
Abraham (Yr 4) - The Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo

Ben (Yr 4) - Unicorn Boy by Dave Roman

Reception: Hanna  
Year 1: Jazzy
Year 2: Jaxon

Year 3: Frankie
Year 4: Ayden
Year 5:   Cole
Year 6: Leo B
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These courses will be delivered by MS
Teams over 6 sessions, on the following
dates: 
Monday 24 February & 3, 10, 17, 24, 31 March 2025

 Evening: 7.00pm - 9.00pm 

A 6-session programme, specifically tailored to help separated parents navigate
the complexities of co-parenting and provide the best possible support for their
SEND child. This is a valuable opportunity to enhance co-parenting skills, support
children’s development and build a strong foundation for the future.

Separated parents raising children with SEND.
Parents seeking guidance, support, and strategies
for co-parenting SEN children more consistently.
Parents wanting to create a positive and
supportive environment for their child’s
development.

Parenting SEN children
when separated online
programme

Who should attend?

For more information or to make a referral, scan the QR
code, email services@familylives.org.uk or call 0204 522
8700 or 0204 522 8699

Tuesday 25 February & 4, 11, 18, 25 March & 1 April 2025
Daytime: 9.30am – 11.30am  






